
CORRIGENDUM 
 
REF:- Circular No. 25/2019 dated 09.04.2019. 
 
Dear All, 

 

We have been notified about the non-inclusion of the South East Central Railway with its 

State Headquarters at Bilaspur not included either in Western or Central region during the 

bifurcation of the western region. 

 

South East Central Railway, Bilaspur will be part of Central Region of Bharat Scouts and 

Guides, with its regional headquarters operated from the National Training Centre, 

Pachmarhi. 

 

We regret for the inconvenience caused. 

 

with regards 

 

Krishnaswamy R 

JDS cum Officiating Director 
 


